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Thursday, November 2, 2023 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

DPNR STX MAIN OFFICE EXTENDS CLOSURE 
 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural 

Resources announces that the offices at the Mars Hill location in Frederiksted 

will remain closed until Monday, November 6th to allow contractors to 

complete the cleaning and disinfection of the building.   
 

The Commissioner apologizes for the inconvenience and thanks the 

community for their understanding.  
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